
 

 

 

 

 

National Service Scheme 

Report on 

No Crackers Campaign 

9th November, 2023 

 

“Let’s say NO to Fire Crackers and YES to Earthen Divas” 

The NSS unit of SLC on the occasion of Diwali organized a No Crackers 

Campaign on 9th November 2023 in Shyam Lal College. In this event, NSS 

volunteers and faculty members pledged to avoid using crackers and celebrate 

a Green Diwali. The NSS volunteers, faculty members, and students of Shyam 

Lal College also signed a banner.  

This event was organized under the supervision of our college principal Prof. 

Rabi Narayan Kar, Dr. Swati Yadav (Programme Officer), and 9 other Faculty 

members.  

The main motive of this campaign was to spread awareness among college 

students and members to avoid using crackers and celebrate a green Diwali 

with our friends and family to keep our environment clean and reduce 

pollution.  

17 NSS volunteers and 21 college students participated in this event. 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


